
 

 

Update from Chief Executive Lisa Davies 
Jones 

7 September 2022 

Mackay HHS expects to receive the final report into obstetrics and gynaecology services 
from the independent external investigators tomorrow, 8 September. 

I would like to thank the women, our staff and other community members who have 
contributed to this investigation. 

Once the report has been received, the health service will then consider the report before 
releasing any outcomes and actions. 

We expect this will take a number of weeks and will continue to keep you updated.  


